Joint Pastoral Charge Meeting
May 15, 2013
Knox United Church, North Portal

Present

From St. Paul’s: Marilyn McCutcheon, Melissa Feist, Don Kindopp, Rob Andrist, Linda
Holden

From the Portals: Alan Davis, Roy Brinkworth, Barry Harris, Margaret Baniulis, Mike
Gillies

Pastoral Charge Treasurer: Fay Harris

Ministry Personnel: Rev. Brenna Nickel, Kaye Hemus

[.  Brenna offered a devotion related to the Holy Spirit and Pentecost

II. Pastoral Charge Ministry Committee Report presented

[II. Don K. offered a Presbytery Report as well as Conference Report related to
upcoming Annual Meeting in Estevan.
Action Items:
A. Emily G. to donate a print for M&S Fund Silent Auction
B. Childcare needed for conference.
C. Annual Meeting Schedule to be put in Portals’ bulletin

IV. Fay presented International Pastoral Charge Financial Report
Margaret moved acceptance, Rob seconds. Motion Carried.

V. Don proposed we support the Youth and Children’s ministry position of the
Presbytery as encouraged by Twin Valleys Presbytery. The charge would
make an offering of $500.

Don moves, Fay seconds. Motion Carried.

VI. Pastoral Charge Annual Picnic scheduled for July 14 with worship at Knox
United at 10am. St. Paul’s to bring salads and deserts. Portals will provide
the main course.



